SPECIAL MEETING OF THE CITY‘PLANNING COMMISSION
' March 19, 1957

Meeting called to order by chairman, Roy Weideman.

Members present: Messrs, Bullock, Goetz, Loring, Stanhurst and
Weideman. Others: Mayor Campbell and City Engineer, Mr, Martin.

Minutes of the previous meeping read and approved.

Report On Recommendation to City Council #;0. Mayor Campbell
sald that the Council had approved this recommendation.

The need for a street sign at the foot of Hillside avenue was
discussed and Mayor Campbell was asked if all the street signs
had been put up. Mr, Campbell promised to look up the matter,

The need for checking fire hydrants to see if they are in working
ord8r was also discussed., The Mayor reported that the fire chief
had been checking and that the hydrant at 270 Pacfic was not in
working order, It was suggested that the city only pay for the
hydrants that are usable,

City Engineer, Mr. Martin was present to give information on
paving standards. He sald he woulcd be in Sal em the coming week end
and would contact the State Highway Department for reommendations
for light, medium and heavy traffic paving. He pointed out that the
base used was as important as the paving itself and should be
considered.

The traffic hazard at the postoffice was discussed with Mr. Martin,
who agreed to study the situation and get the suggestions and
approval of the State Highway Department and report back to the
commissione.

Mr, Martin pointed out the need fof planning for more parking
area, and suggestion %as made that the Chamberof Commerce acquire
20 or 30 acres outside the city for inductrial purposes.

The need for contral of river front development was approved,
Motion was made by Mr. Loring that meeting ad journed,

Gladys Kanick, Secy.





